
 

 
 
 
 
Ref: SPA/PLE/Year11/LeavingDate/Enrichment 
 

Year 11 – Leaving Date and Enrichment Week (Update) 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As previously stated, we would like to congratulate Year 11 students by providing them with 
an enrichment week.  
A reminder that the official last day for Year 11 students at City Academy will be Thursday 
30th June 2022.  
 
Due to availability of venues, we have had to make some changes to the structure of the week.  
The updated details for this enrichment week are in the table below, please note the trip day 
and Leaver’s Celebration have not changed date: 
 

Day Activity Details 
Friday 24th June  Trip Day: Alton Towers 

- Students arrive at and depart from 
school 

Wear own clothing 

Start time: 08:30am 
End time: 17:00pm 

Monday 27th June & 
Tuesday 28th June 
 
 

NCS: The Challenge 
- In school/ full school uniform 

Start time: 10:00am 
End time: 14:00pm 

Wednesday 29th June Sports Day 
- Students make their own way there and 

home 
- P.E Kit 
- Location: Nechells Wellbeing Centre, 

Rupert St, Nechells, Birmingham B7 4AR. 

Start time: 10:00am 
End time: 02:00pm 

Thursday 30th June Leavers Presentation and Celebration 
- Students arrive at school 
- ‘Dress to impress’ 

Start time: 01:00pm 
End time: 4:30pm 

 
We would like to remind all students and parents that school attendance remains compulsory 
for Year 11 students until Thursday 30th June 2022 and we still hold the same expectations 
and standards of students conduct and behaviour.  
Any student who does not uphold the expected standards of attendance and behaviour, 
may not be able to attend enrichment week or end of year celebrations. 
We hope this last week of school will give students the best send-off possible given the very 
unusual circumstances of their GCSE experience. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 

Mr S. Parkes 
Head of Year 11 
 


